
 

 

 

KCE 006/2020 
 
 

August 17, 2020 

 
The Director and Manager 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Re: Notification of the fire at the KCE Factory 
 

KCE Electronics Public Company Limited (“Company”) would like to notify that on August17, 2020 
around 12:20 p.m. there was a fire in the area of the old factory of the Company that has not been used in 
the production at the Lat Krabang Industrial Estate. Currently, the fire is under control at around 1.00 p.m. 
and we are investigating the cause and damages of the fire. We will update the situation and additional 

information again shortly.  

 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
(Mr. Pitharn Ongkosit)                                     
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 


